

## PURE LAND LEARNING COLLEGE ASSOCIATION INC.

## MULTI-FAITH MULTICULTURAL CENTRE





January 2017, Issue 60

Dear friends, Happy New Year!! Welcome to our January 2017 edition. We wish all of you more years of good health, good fortune, and happiness. Thank you for all your support, and we look forward to your continuing journeying with us in helping Toowoomba become a Model City of Peace and Harmony.

The year 2016 has been a great year and a memorable one. Thank you to those who have given us much valuable feedback and inspiring words. We are very grateful as your ongoing support will help us in our future planning.

Our first event in 2017 is **Australia Day and Chinese New Year Celebrations**. Please join us in welcoming the Year of the Rooster.

Date: Saturday, 21 January 2017

Time: Gathering at 4:00pm to start the celebration at 4:30pm

**Venue: Pure Land Learning College Association** 

## Celebrating Christmas with the Community – 3 December 2016







- Our Guest of Honor – Bishop Robert McGuckin (left) and Venerable Wu Shin (middle), delivering the Christmas Message -













Some of the wonderful Performances at the Christmas Celebration -



- Group photo -

Check out more photos on mmc.Toowoomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.pllc@gmail.com